
 

 

                                                                
         

 
 
 
 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
DATE:  FEBRUARY 18, 2025 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: MARCIA BROWN, CMC, CITY CLERK 
  
SUBJECT: CITY SPONSORSHIP OF 5K WALK/RUN WITH HOPE 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION  
  
It is recommended that the City Council provide direction to staff.   
   
BACKGROUND  
 
At the City Council meeting of February 4, 2025, City Council directed staff to bring this item 
back for Council discussion.   
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
Funding for the 5K Walk/Run With Hope has not been appropriated in the 2024/2025 budget.  
 
ATTACHMENT 
 

1. 5K Walk Run With Hope Flyer 
 


	Verdatum

